
From E-News – January 2012 
 

 
 
Need Help with Third-Party Services?  Meet Savers. 
 
With roots going back to 1980, Savers Administrative Services offers a wide range of third-party 
administrative solutions for business and nonprofits throughout North Carolina and beyond.  
Among the services provided by Savers are payroll processing, tax reporting/depositing, 
COBRA services, Health Reimbursement Arrangements (HRA) and flexible spending accounts. 
 
“The thing that sets Savers apart is our commitment to client service,” said Debbie Berg, CPA, 
president of Savers.  “Flexible spending accounts and payroll services are what they are, but our 
in-depth commitment and ability to take care of both employers and employees have been the 
driving forces behind the success of Savers.” 
 
“Our operating philosophy is simple:  we practice what we preach in terms of providing 
outstanding customer service,” Debbie added.  “We work hard to recruit and retain employees 
at Savers who enable us to go up against the bigger service providers quite effectively.” 
 
Butler + Burke began providing corporate tax services to Savers less than a year ago.  Since then, 
Savers and Butler + Burke have forged a great working relationship.  “We work with a lot of 
nonprofits, and many of them immediately recommended Butler + Burke when they heard we 
were searching for an accounting firm,” Debbie said.  “We’ve been so pleased with Butler + 
Burke’s corporate tax services to Savers that most of us also now use Butler + Burke for our 
individuals returns.” 
 
What’s next for Savers?  Debbie said the company will introduce human resources consulting 
services during the first part of 2012.  “If businesses need employee handbooks, compliance 
help or simply need to establish paid time off policy, we will be able to help.” 
 
For more information about Savers Administrative Services, call (336) 759-3888 or 
visit www.saversadmin.com. 
 
 

http://www.saversadmin.com/

